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S/D HISTORICAL SOCIETY JULY 29 TUESDAY TALK 
TO CELEBRATE BIRDS OF THE DUNELANDS 

 
JULY 18, 2014 -- “Birds Of The Dunelands” will highlight the next Saugatuck-Douglas Historical Society 
“Tuesday Talk” on July 29 in the History Center at The Old School House, 130 Center Street, Douglas.  
The one-hour program begins when the school bell rings at 11 a.m.; admission is free and public 
attendance is invited. 
 
Presenter Rick Brigham will talk about and show photos of local birds both common and rare, focusing 
on their relationships to our shoreline, dunes, wetlands and woodlands. 
 
A serious “birder” since youth, Douglas resident Brigham has been a member of the Michigan Bird 
Records Committee, president of the Capitol Area Audubon Society, and led or participated in many 
bird counts and surveys in both lower and upper Michigan. 
 
This Tuesday Talk is sponsored by S/DHS president Sharon Kelly. 
 
For more information about the Saugatuck/Douglas Historical Society, its Museum and Old School 
House History Center, or its activities planned for 2014, visit www.sdhistoricalsociety.org.   
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The Barred Owl, among the duneland birds featured in the upcoming Historical Society “Tuesday Talk”, 

as seen at dawn along Perryman St. on the way to Oval Beach. 


